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LORAIN COUNTY FAIR 
 

FAIR BOARD DIRECTORS RECEIVE 
STATE RECOGNITION AWARDS AT THE  
OFMA SPRING MEETING IN WOOSTER 

 

Lorain County Fair Board Directors Kim Meyers and Chris Jordan received state awards 

of recognition at the Ohio Fair Managers Association (OFMA) Spring Meeting held on 

Sunday, March 30, 2025, in Wooster, Ohio.  Meyers, a 21-year veteran with the Lorain 

County Fair and in his 6th year as a Director of the OFMA, received three awards.  The 

awards include OFMA District 5 Director of the Year for the State of Ohio given by the 

Greater Ohio Showmen’s Association, Special Event and 100-Year Anniversary 

Planning Award shared by Meyers and OFMA Executive Director Howard Call, and the 

Wayne County Fair Agricultural Society VIP Award for Meyers’ hard work and 

dedication to the OFMA and Ohio Fairs.  Meyers currently serves as Chairman of the 

Midway & Concessions and Sponsorship Committees at the Lorain County Fair.  He 

also serves as Chairman of the Legislative, Long-Range Planning, and 100-Year 

Anniversary Committees on the OFMA Board of Directors.  

 

Jordan is an 18-year veteran of the Lorain County Fair.  He received the award for Fair 

Director of the Year for the State of Ohio given by the Greater Ohio Showmen’s 

Association.  He currently serves as Chairman of the Utilities and Church Services 

Committees and Assistant Chair of the Combine Derby at the Lorain County Fair.  He 

was recognized for his hard work on the maintenance of the fairgrounds and his efforts 

to help the fair recover from the torrential rains and flooding that occurred during fair 

week two years ago. 

 

Congratulations to Directors Kim Meyers and Chris Jordan.  They are both very 

deserving!  We appreciate all their hard work. 


